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PARKING RESTRICTIONS
FROM 1ST OCTOBER 2018
_____________________________________________________________________________________

As you may be aware, from 1st October 2018 parking restrictions will be operational in the following roads:
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· Latchmere Road (between Richmond Road and Latchmere Lane).
· Durlston Road
· St Albans Road
· Studland Road
· Earle Gardens

These restrictions will be in force between

11.00.am – 2.00.pm Monday to Saturday

Outside of the above hours parking will still remain free

There will be a two week ‘grace’ period from
 
1st October – 15th October 

During this time free parking will still be permitted, but notices may be placed on cars just as a warning about the forthcoming restrictions 






image1.wmf

